
 

 

PO Box 550 

Jackson, WY 83001 

January 15, 2021 

 

Dear Chairwoman Macker, Board of Teton County Commission, 

  

On behalf of the Jackson Hole Chamber of Commerce I would like to share our support for the development of the Red 

House Apartments at Jackson and Kelly.  

From the start, this project has felt inclusive, thoughtful, and visionary. I hope the resulting housing captures this same 

sense for its occupants. As a community we owe a debt of gratitude to the Cumming Foundation for their generosity and 

leadership. 

The Red House apartments will be in the right location (close to transit, jobs, amenities, and services), provide much 

needed affordable, quality rentals for our workforce (a key need to attract and retain employees), and showcase a good 

example of private sector expertise leveraging public owned land.  

We extend a thanks to the Housing Dept for their work on this project and can only urge you to move as quickly as 

possible to approve the land exchange and get this project from planning phase to construction. 

Thank you for the opportunity for public comment. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

Anna Olson 

President/CEO Jackson Hole Chamber of Commerce 
 


